
   
 

 
COVID-19 Crisis Response: Homeownership 

Tuesday, May 26, 2020 - 2:00 – 3:30 EDT 
AGENDA 

 
 
Facilitators: Meaghan McCarthy and Katie Rodriguez 
 
Meeting Overview  
 

 Objective of the Meeting: To provide a forum for HPN member staff to discuss 
challenges and best practices to continue their homeownership work during the 
COVID-19 crisis and beyond.   

 
 Brief Overview of Topics for Discussion: 

o Status of single-family production/construction  
o Forbearance updates 
o Homeownership pipeline—interest and access 
o Long-term planning 

 
Facilitated Discussion: Member Response/Approach to COVID-19 
 

 Matt Warner, Hello Housing (MidPen) 
 Trevor Meeks/Rob Evans, Indianapolis Housing Partnership 

 
Looking Ahead – Topics and Areas of Focus 
 
Next Steps 

 


